
 
 
 
 

 

 
   
 
 
 
January 25, 2024 
 
 
Hon. Joanne Cunningham, Chairwoman 
Albany County Legislature 
112 State Street, Room 710 
Albany, New York 12207 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Cunningham: 
 
 
The Department of Public Works is requesting the Legislature’s approval of and authorization for 
execution by the County Executive of the enclosed proposed Just Compensation Award 
acceptance letter in connection with the property acquisitions required for installation of a 
Replacement Culvert located at the CR 405 Eight Mile Creek Bridge in the Town of Westerlo. For 
reference purposes also enclosed are copies of the maps and property appraisals involved.  
 
The acquisition of the Right-of-Way (ROW) in Albany County was essential for the project, as 
the new wingwalls were projected to extend beyond the existing ROW limits. This determination 
was made by the Greenman-Pedersen Inc (GPI). 
 
If there are any questions or further information is needed, please feel free to contact my office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa M. Ramundo 
Commissioner 
 
Encs. 
cc:  Dennis Feeney  

 Frank Mauriello 
 Rebekah Kennedy 
 Arnis Zilgme 
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